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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 9:04 AM
To: jayme.never@gmail.com
Subject: Appealing assessments for 817 Ottawa Avenue

Hello Mr. Neverton, 
I sent you an email on May 5 at 3:48 p.m. in response to an email you sent contesting 2 assessments for the 
property above.  They are scheduled for hearing tomorrow, June 8.  I still have not yet heard from you whether 
you still want to appeal.  If you do, please provide a phone number so I can call you into the hearing tomorrow.  If 
I don’t hear from you by end of today, I will assume you are no longer appealing. 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


